Second Judicial District Court
¥Washoe County Law Library

April 20, 2017

To the Northern Nevada Women Lawyers Association and Young Lawyers Section of the State
Bar,

The undersigned Judges of the Second Judicial District Court are sincerely grateful to you and the
members of your organizations. The Second Judicial District Court thanks you for sponsoring the
Second Annual Northern Nevada Women Lawyers Association Lawyer in the Library event held
on Wednesday, April 19. 2017, joined by the Young Lawyers Section of the State Bar. It was a
very rewarding event for everyone involved.

Your associations’ support of the Law Library program through supplying so many attorneys to
consult with members of the public is deeply appreciated. There is a large, unmet need for legal
information and civil assistance in Washoe County. It is only with the help of local volunteers such
as your organizations that we can rise to meet the challenge. Many of the participants expressed
their appreciation on their way out of the program and in the following days.

On behalf of the Law Library, the entire Second Judicial District Court, and the community we all
serve, thank you!
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